
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

          London SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                       

                

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to invite you to an English workshop all about helping your child with their 

spelling homework, reading at home and reading expectations on Thursday 2nd 

November 2023. 

 

The workshop will be in the Top Hall and will start at 2.30pm.  

 

This is an opportunity for you to find out more about the spelling homework and to get 

advice and tips to supporting your child with their learning at home. This workshop is 

aimed at KS1 and KS2 learners. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Miss Neate,  

 

Year 4 Teacher 

English Lead 
 

 


